
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hasselt, 13/11/2016 
 
Dear Delegates, 
Dear Friends, 
 

I refer to my former letters, in particular the one that invited you to complete a 
questionnaire.  I regret that several Member Clubs have not yet found the time for this. 
 
Please understand that this information is for us extremely important since we are 
planning to discuss these topics, along with our suggestions, before the next meetings 
of Breed Wardens, Judges and of course the Meeting of Delegates. 
 
The page is very easy to complete and this will not take much time : link to 
questionnaire.            
 
Even should your club not have the regulations and/or not organize the activities the 
questions are about, then please just answer this so we can compete our work. 
 

I would be grateful for a quick and complete answer.   
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
On behalf of the IFR Board, 
 
D. Vandecasteele. 

International Federation of Rottweilerfriends 
 
Kermtstraat 56 
B-3510 Hasselt 
 
 
dirk.vandecasteele@telenet.be 
++32 (0) 11 / 87.27.44 
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